Letter from George Christopher to Walter O’Malley
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| / GEORGE CHRISTOPHER

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
SAM FRANCISCO

May 15, 1957

Mr. Walter 0'Malley, President
Brooklyn Dodgers

215 Montague Street

Brooklyn 1, New York

Dear Walter:

Now that I have returned home, may I thank you again for
the wonderful hospitality you extended to Supervisor Francis McCarty
and me during our too brief atay in your city.

I certainly appreciated the time you tock from your busy
schedule to discuss the new kind of stadium with its unique
construction features, and will shortly sutmit this plan to our
engineers for their study.

Upon my return to the city I was met by representatives
of the press, television and radio, and upon questioning I confined
my remarks, as previously agreed by us. However, representatives of
the various media on cccasion take the liberty of elaborating on
certain remarks made, as you so well kmow. This, we must understand,
is beyond our control. In this connection, and in deference to
Baseball Commissioner Ford Frick's wishes, we will confine our
remarks pending the finalization of plans for Major League Baseball
in San Francisco.

I am today writing Mr. Horace Stonesham and informing him
that a letter of intent, as previously agreed upon, will be forthcoming
within the immediate future.

Again, my sincere thanks for your cooperation in this matter
of mutual interest.

With every good wish, I am

Very ajsfCerely yours,

walteromalley.com
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